
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It is lovely to see all the children happy and settled in their new classes. On Wednesday we had a beautiful 
whole school mass to celebrate the start of the new school year. We will be holding school masses each 
week. It is the turn of Year 5 and 6 this week.  Please come and join us to celebrate the mass. 
 
On Friday, we will be taking part in the World’s Biggest Coffee Morning for MacMillan Cancer Support. 
where each class will singing and hoping to raise money for such a good cause.  We would  be grateful for 
any donations of cakes. Please send them into school on the morning of the coffee morning.  Please come 
along and join us to support this very worthy cause.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs. Booth 
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Twitter 
See what we have been up to 

throughout the week by follow-
ing us on Twitter: 

@HolyFamilyOL8 is our main 
Twitter feed, but each class has 

their own feed.   

www.holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk 

Congratulations  
to this weeks  

Golden Book children. 
 

Reception - 
Year 1  - 
Year 2— 
Year 3  -  
Year 4  -   
Year 5  -   
Year 6 -  

Sacramental Journey 
 

If you would like your child to take part in the 
next step of their sacramental journey there 
will be a meeting at church on 8th October, at 
6:30pm.  
 
This meeting is for parents and children. It is 
an opportunity to meet the adults who will be 
leading the sacramental programme and an  
chance to ask any questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

H Here                We need to attend to achieve. 
E Everyday    Taking holidays during term time will result in a fine.       
R Ready to Learn A positive mental attitude will go a long way. 

O On time           Being late, results in missed learning. 

Luke 16:1-13 
“No servant can be the slave of two  
masters; such a slave will hate one and 
love the other or will be loyal to one and 
despise the other. You cannot serve both 
God and money.”  
 



 



Twitter 
Twitter is a fantastic way to follow your child’s learning.  
 
If you have not given permission for your child’s photo to appear on Twitter, please just 
see their class teacher. 


